
  

 

PERSONNEL COMMITTEE PUBLIC 
MINUTES 

June 6,  2019 
8:30 a.m. 

                                                                   Board Office Conference Room 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

PUBLIC 
 
Committee Members:   Jared Beatrice, Chair 

              Ray Egbert, Laura Simon, Anna Shinn 
 
Administration:  Dr. Jonathan Hart, Superintendent 

    Jason Bohm, Business Administrator - Absent 
 
 

1. Staffing  - New hires and internal transfers were discussed 
 

2. Enrollment -  Anticipated 2019 enrollment is 1413 based on Dr. Hart’s report. 
There are currently 127 kindergarten students enrolled TBS 60 and WHS 67. We expect 
additional students enrolled over the summer.  The estimated final enrollment for kindergarten 
2019 is TBS 67 WHS 75 for a total of 142 based on previous year’s numbers. 

 
3. Personnel matters were discussed. 

 
4. Next meeting  7/17/19 9:30 am 

 
 
 


